NetworkRalil

Travelling by train
this Christmas?

Service changes:
Saturday 21 December 2024
to Friday 3 January 2025

Plan ahead and

There is major engineering work C h ECk befo re

happening this festive period, as we make

improvements to the railway. You can yo U travel

expect significant changes to services
and longer journey times on many routes.

nationalrail.co.uk/christmas
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